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MPCA. It is your job to protect and control the waters of MN. It is your duty to set standards so our
waters are not polluted by individuals or industry, currently it is the mining industry in question.
The standards you set must PROTECT and CONTROL our water. After all, it is your water too.
Mining Companies are going to want to dump sulfate wastes in them because it costs far less money
than for them to redo their systems. The MPCA is the guardian of our water. So it is very obvious
that you must set the sulfate limits high enough so that anyone or any company, even mining
companies cannot pollution them. If you don't, the mining companies will continue to destroy them
as they already are. Do your magic and stop mining pollution.



